
Mallard-Sweatt Scholarship Application

This scholarship is given in memory of two beloved and dedicated members of Hibben 
United Methodist Church. For Hibben members only, the scholarship is to help supplement the 

The application must be in letter style (see item 4 below).

Applicant must be:

1. An active, full member of Hibben United Methodist Church for at least one full year prior 
to date of application.
2. A student maintaining a grade level average of “C” or better during the year prior to the 
award and be able to supply support for grade average.
3. Admitted to a degree program in an accepted college/university and supply the scholar 
ship committee with an acceptance letter.
4. Able to supply the scholarship committee with an introductory letter (considered 
application) providing information about the applicant. Please provide applicant’s full name, 
address, phone number, college/university attending, future goals and current activities the  
applicant has participated in at Hibben.
5. At least 17 years of age.
6. Submit all letters and transcripts to Alison Kidd to HibbenUMCYouth@gmail.com

*** Due by Wednesday, May 5 at p.m.

Recipient(s) of this year’s scholarship will be announced on Sunday, May 17 during the online 
traditional service time.

The amount the student(s) receives will be determined by the funds available at the time 
applications are received. Funding for the scholarship will be provided through the gifts of Hibben 
members, church offerings, fundraisers and other designated gifts. 

Eligibility




